Assassination Records Review Board 600 E Street NW • 2nd Floor • Washington, DC 20530

April 18, 1995

Mr. Harold Weisberg 7627 Old Receiver Rd. Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

I am in receipt of your most recent series of letters and regret that you are not satisfied with the performance of the Board and staff to date. Significant staff time went into sorting through your previous correspondence to determine the most advantageous course to follow with regard to your many requests, comments, and suggestions. We still stand ready to be of assistance regarding matters that are within the parameters of The John f. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act.

The Review Board and staff are committed to fulfilling our obligations under the law. The proof will be in our total performance when we have completed our task.

We look forward to hearing from you in the future if you wish to provide us

with any	additional	specific	recommendations	regarding	assassination
records.					

Sincerely,

David G. Marwell Executive Director

Telephone: (202) 724-0088 Facsimile: (202) 724-0457